
 

Friday Flyer Date: 15th March 
2024 

 Easter Holidays—School closes to 
children on Thursday 28 March 
2024 and re-opens on Monday 
15 April 2024. 

THINGS TO LOOK FORWARD    
TO 

TELEPHONE: 
INFANTS: 01536 906699 
 
JUNIORS: 01536 906699  
 
 
EMAIL:  
INFANTS: 
parentsrvis@rothwell.pfschools.org.uk 
 
JUNIORS 

parents.rjs@rothwell.pfschools.org.uk 
 

FOLLOW US FOR UPDATES: 

 Thursday 21 March 2024—

Junior Rocksteady Concert— 10am 

 Wednesday 27 March 2024—

Easter Discos—both Schools. 

 Thursday 28 March 2024—

RVIS only —Easter Bonnet Parade 

at 11am 

 Online Safety Workshop— More 

information to follow. 

CONTACT 
INFORMATION 

Attendance this week is  

RVIS 92.5% RJS 92.9%   

Attendance this year is 

RVIS 94% RJS 93.2% 

ATTENDANCE 

Twitter: @rothwellschools 

Facebook: RothwellSchools 

Instagram: RothwellSchools 

PHONE CALL HOME 

RVIS:  Oscar B YN 

RJS:  Amie O Y3 

 
REMINDERS AND INFORMATION 

STEP INTO THE NHS 

This week Year 5 & 6 joined the NHS 

"step into the NHS" initiative, allowing 

the children to understand more about 

careers in the NHS. The children had a 

chance to engage with a student nurse 

and a physiotherapist and find out 

more about their chosen careers.  

Easter Disco to be held on Wednesday 
27 March 2024, please see below for 
timings: 

Infant School—Main Hall 

Reception—3.30pm-4.15pm—
Parents to stay, (no siblings please)
Years 1 and 2— 4.30pm-5.30pm 

Junior School—Main Hall 

Years 3 and 4— 5pm—6pm       
Years 5 and 6— 6.30pm—7.30pm 

Ticket are £2.50 per child,  please    
follow the link below to book a ticket: 
docs.google.com  

Valentines Day Cake sale raised 
£266.39, thank you for all your       
support. 

FORS EVENTS 

MY CHILD AT SCHOOL APP 

Please can all parents/carers ensure 

you have downloaded the My Child at 

School App (MCAS).  We will be     

moving to the next stages after Easter.  

If you have any queries, then please 

contact the relevant School Office. 

 
Last week the children at the junior 
school had a visit from Anoushka who 
told us all about the lifesaving work of 
The Air Ambulance Service. During the 
assembly, the children learned about a 
free to join children’s club called 
#TheCrew.  Should your child wish to 
join or if you’d like to learn more, 
please visit https://
theairambulanceservice.org.uk/
childrens-air-ambulance/the-crew/ 

AIR AMBULANCE ASSEMBLY 

Could we please ask that you  are    

considerate to fellow parents/carers 

when picking up/dropping off         

children so that people can get by 

parked cars with prams/pushchairs. 

PARKING 
NON SMOKING/VAPING SITE 

Just a reminder that we are a non 

smoking/vaping site and that parents/

carers are reminded not to smoke on 

the School premises. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfeuMA-kLTrtgF5jmdCJkYp0DTwBPszDXUS9JQlJulXUXcUiw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://theairambulanceservice.org.uk/childrens-air-ambulance/the-crew/
https://theairambulanceservice.org.uk/childrens-air-ambulance/the-crew/
https://theairambulanceservice.org.uk/childrens-air-ambulance/the-crew/

